ADDENDUM NO. |

DATE: September 18, 2017

TO: All Potential Bidders

FROM: Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville
SUBJECT: Addendum No. | to the ITB for Design and Installation of Fire Curtain

BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 22,2017 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time)

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding the
above referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and
modifies the original specifications as follows:

Question #1: On Page 1, Item C states: “Fire curtain must meet current NFPA standards.” Item D states:
“The new system MUST NOT exceed the weight of the current system.” These two statements are
mutually exclusive. Given the size of the proscenium opening the new fire curtain must be steel framed.

This will add substantial weight to the new system.

Response: The current lines on the fly rail can hold 2,500 pounds thus the total weigh cannot exceed
2,500 pounds.

Question #2: What height requirements are there for the pipe holding the top of the curtain?

Response: The pipe holding the top of the curtain and/or the top of the curtain frame needs to have the
capability to go to standard working height of batons at floor level (4 feet off the floor).

END OF ADDENDUM |



